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Dear Parents, 
 Welcome back after the Easter break.  

Our main topics for this term are; Space and Neil Armstrong, Seaside Places 
and Hindu Festivals. 

We are also looking forward to a visit from Astronomy Roadshow and a trip to 
Sevenoaks Wildlife Reserve. 

Weekly spellings and homework sheets will continue to be sent home. The 
children have made a good start with learning their times tables and we will be 
progressing to the 3x table this term.  

PE will continue to take place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays and the children will 
need to have a named PE kit in school on those days. We hope that the warmer 
weather will allow us to use the field, so please feel free to provide trainers. 

For your information, this year all end of KS1 tests will be taken during May. 
If you have any concerns about your child, please speak t0 one of us. 

Appointments can be made through the School Office. 

We are looking forward to a successful term’s work. 

Mrs S Maidment   Mrs D Haughton


